
Moore County Schools
Business Advisory Council Meeting

Agenda Item: Person
Reporting:

Time: Action Taken:

Opening Remarks
BAC Purpose

Mr. Chris
Miller

BAC Chairman

12:00-12:05 Mr. Miller welcomed everyone.  Mr.
Miller reviewed the purpose of the BAC
and their meetings.  He recognized Mrs.
Amanda Dixon as the 2022 NCACTEA
Administrator of the Year.

Welcome Dr. Tim
Locklair

MCS Interim
Superintendent

12:05-12:10 Dr. Locklair introduced himself and
thanked everyone for attending and
their participation.

USGA Pre-Apprentice
Opportunity

Ms. Natalie
Hawkins

Partners in
Progress

12:10-12:15 Mrs. Hawkins reviewed the USGA
Pre-Apprentice opportunity and advised
they were building the program and that
it was in the beginning stages.

Moore County Schools
Strategic Planning

Dr. Mike
Metcalf

MCS Interim
Chief Officer for
Academics and

Student Services

12:15 - 12:45 Dr. Metcalf shared the current plan
which is up for review. Moore County
Schools (MCS) seeks community
feedback as it develops the 2022-24
Strategic Plan for the district.  Please feel
free to share this link throughout your
organization.  We want as many ideas as
possible.

If you have not already done so, please
clink on the link below to complete the
Feedback Survey.  The deadline to
provide feedback is March 30, 2022.

Strategic Plan 2022-24 Feedback Form

Closing Remarks &
MCS Career Fair

Mr. Chris
Miller

BAC Chairman

12:45-12:50 Mr. Miller thanked everyone for coming
and encouraged them to walk through
the vendors at the Career Fair if they
hadn’t already done so.

Moore County Schools (MCS) is committed to equal opportunity in education and employment.  MCS does not discriminate on the
basis of sex, race, religion, ethnic origin, or handicapping condition.  (Title VI, Civil Rights Act of 1964.)

https://www.ncmcs.org/announcements/strategic_plan_2022-24_feedback_form



